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We are on the lookout for members of our community who would be interested in participating in an 

upcoming documentary; for those interested, or even curious, please get in touch! 

 

Over the past few years, we have had various opportunities to engage with the wider media and as we 

come out of lockdown, another opportunity has come knocking. 

 

At this stage, we cannot share too much information but are eager to gauge interest and get in contact with 

those who are willing to participate and contribute. 

 

The program would be a documentary program and a part of series 3 of an already established series 

which is shown on the W channel. 

 

For those interested, please contact either: pr@ ffwpu,org,uk or richardbiddlecombe@ hotmail,com 

 

 

 


